
Meet the Board: Who They Are and What They Do 

Vice President 
Steve Potter 

410-486-8280 (W) 
410-484-6258 (H) 

Lou's responsibilities are 
listed in our by-laws. 
Handling the minutes 
and correspondence of 
the association is time-
consuming and, al-
though he is not directly 
servicing the member-
ship, he indirectly runs 
the Board of Directors. 

Steve's responsibilities 
are listed in our by-laws. 
He has additional duties, 
however, that are very 
important. The Vice 
President works with 
host superintendents to 
coordinate this year's 
meetings, and contacts 
others interested in 
hosting a meeting in 
1993. 

Secretary 
Lou Rudinski 

410-222-7923 (W) 
410-647-3064 (H) 

Education Chairman 
Dean Graves 

301-365-0100 (W) 
301-762-6652 (H) 

Bill's responsibilities are 
to plan and supervise all 
our tournaments and 
monthly events, coordi-
nate them with host 
clubs, collect fees, and 
award prizes. He is also 
our handicap chairman 
so watch out. 

Education is the back-
bone of the association. 
Dean has several respon-
sibilities. He secures 
guest speakers for 
meetings, arranges 
seminars, coordinates 
CEU credits, and chairs 
our scholarship commit-
tee. I have also asked 
Dean to develop a 
program to direct 
education outside the 
association with press 
releases and educational 
aids. 

Golf Chairman 
Bill Shirk 

410-827-7518 (W) 
410-827-9157 (H) 

Scott's responsibilities 
are listed in our by-laws. 
Treasurer is a complex 
job with bank accounts 
to monitor and state-
ments to prepare. Like 
the secretary, the trea-
surer services the Board 
and not the membership 
directly. 

Mark plans and supervises 
the three social events of 
the association, the 
hospitality suite, picnic, 
and ladies night. He is 
always watchful for cards, 
flowers, and baby bonds 
when appropriate. Like 
education, I would like 
benevolence to be the 
backbone of the associ-
ation. Scott Wagner 

301-598-1580 (W) 
301-972-3875 (H) 

Social & Benevolence 
Mark Merrick 

410-377-9204 (W) 
410-828-8093 (H) 

Treasurer 



Membership Chairman 
Mike Gilmore 

410-465-0595 (W) 
410-665-5469 (H) 

We are nearing the 400 
mark for membership 
and average 20 to 30 new 
members annually. This 
master file needs 
constant maintenance 
and is Mike's responsi-
bility. All new members, 
reclassifications, and 
address changes are 
processed by Mike. Communication 

Chairman 
Rhys Arthur 

301-871-0365 (W) 
301-871-7719 (H) 

Rhys acts as liaison to 
our newsletter editor and 
our commercial mem-
bers. He bills, collects, 
and coordinates all 
newsletter advertising 
and sponsor support for 
other association 
activities. 

The Finance Chairman, 
along with the treasurer, 
is active whenever 
money is exchanged. 
This includes dinner 
fees, 50/50 raffles, and 
any sales of merchan-
dise. He also monitors 
the meeting reservation 
list. We hope to renew 
the sale of shirts and 
sweaters on a limited 
basis this year. 

Finance Chairman 
Mitch Williams 
301-929-1707 (W) 
410-997-8082 (H) 

Past President 
Nick Vance 

301-977-6636 (W) 

Nick is in charge of 
employment referral. 
If you are interested in 
advertising a position 
please contact Nick. He 
will process the mailing. 


